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Key Dates for Parents/Carers 
 
Tuesday 28th June - Year 5/6 Football Match at Langley Primary (3.00pm - 4.30pm) 
Wednesday 29th June - Year 6 FGM Training (10.30am - 2.30pm)  
Thursday 30th June - Year 4 Boat Trip (Windsor)  
Friday 1st July - Year 1/2 Commonwealth Games at Bisham Abbey Sports Centre (8.00am - 
12.30pm)  
Friday 1st July - Nursery Milk & Cookies (10.30am - 11.00am & 1.00pm - 1.30pm)  
Monday 4th - Friday 8th July - Art Week  
Monday 4th July - Reception Trip to Odds Farm  
Tuesday 5th July - Meet the Teacher Day  
Thursday 7th July - Year 3 Trip to the Gurdwara (9.00am - 12.30pm)  
Tuesday 12th July - Horticulture Competition (10.45am - 11.45am)  
Tuesday 12th July - Parents meet the Teacher via Teams (4.00pm - 4.30pm)  
Tuesday 12th July - Year 6 Performance  
Wednesday 13th July - Nursery Welcome Meeting in the Barn (10.00am - 10.45am)  
Wednesday 13th July - Instrumental Concert outside the Barn (11.00am - 12.00pm)  
Thursday 14th July - Reception Welcome Meeting in the Barn (10.00am - 10.45am)  
Thursday 14th July - Choir Concert on the field (2.00pm - 3.00pm)  
Thursday 14th July - Year 6 Performance  
Friday 15th July - Year 6 Festival  
Monday 18th July - Year 6 Disco (6.30pm - 8.30pm)  
Tuesday 19th July - Year 5/6 Football Match at Langley Primary (3.00pm - 4.30pm)  
Wednesday 20th July - End of Year Picnic on the field (11.00am - 12.30pm) 
Wednesday 20th July - Last day of Term (children leave at 12.30pm)  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope you have had a nice week. We have nearly reached July - where has the time gone!? 
July is a notoriously busy month in school what with end of year preparations, class 
transitions, events and preparing for the new academic year so there is lots going on 
internally.  

Attached is the uniform list for next year, note we have added navy blue tracksuit bottoms 
and fleece top to the list. Both can be purchased from School Days Direct. Pupils must 
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wear schools’ shoes on non-PE days. I understand that school shoes can resemble trainers, 
however they must not have a sports logo on them. The pupils will remain in their PE kit 
on PE days and long hair must be tied back every day. We will be running a second-hand 
uniform shop once a month to support families. We are also able to support with uniform 
costs for any pupils who are eligible for pupil premium.  

We have the annual Horticulture competition coming up on the 12th July. It would be 
great if we could have some parent volunteers come in to help with the planting, weeding 
and general maintenance. If you are available then please be sure to contact our resident 
gardening queen - Miss Nawaz.  

We also have a few events for Year 6 such as the Year 6 Performance, leavers assembly 
etc. Miss Thistle is working hard to ensure everything is planned perfectly and we will be 
sure to communicate all the details in due course.  

We are currently writing our annual reports for parents and looking at the progress pupils 
have made. I am so pleased with how well they have done and I look forward to sharing 
some very good data with you in time. That said, one thing we really need all our children 
from Reception to Year 6 to know are their multiplication tables. Please keep plugging 
away at these. 

With all that being said, I hope you all have a wonderful week ahead 😊 

Miss Mehat  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Messages & Reminders  
 

After-school Tuition Cancelled 
A reminder that afterschool tuition for all year groups is cancelled this Wednesday due to 
staff training.  
Front Office  
 
Free School Meals  
If your child is currently in year 2, as of September 2022 when they will move into year 3, 
they will no longer be eligible for universal free school meals so you will need to pay for 
any school lunches. If your family is currently receiving benefits, your child may still be 
entitled through the benefit free school meal scheme. If you believe that you are entitled, 
please collect a free school meal form from the office for us to submit to the council or 
alternatively you can apply through the Slough Borough Council website directly. Once we 
receive the decision from Slough Borough Council regarding your application, we would 
contact you with the outcome.  
Mrs D Thistle - Front Office  
 
Summer Reading Challenge  
Launching in Slough Libraries 2nd July. For 2022, The Reading Agency is partnering 
with Science Museum Group for Gadgeteers, a science and innovation themed 
Challenge that will spark children’s curiosity about the world around them. The Summer 
Reading Challenge combines FREE access to books with fun, creative activities during the 
summer holidays. Throughout the Challenge, Slough libraries will support and encourage 
children to discover new authors and illustrators and to explore a wide range of 
different types of books and ways of reading.  
 
Children aged 4 years and older can challenge themselves to read six books from the 
library over the summer and be rewarded with lots of stickers and free goodies along 
the way. Certificates and medals will be awarded to children who complete the 
challenge. Joining the challenge is free and it runs until 17th September so there’s plenty 
of time to read your six books. Children need to be a member of the library to take part. 
It’s easy and free to join.  
 
The official Challenge website hosts digital rewards, author videos, games and more for 
children to enjoy all summer: www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk  
Sign up to the challenge and discover a world of imagination, inspiration and innovation 
inside your local Slough library. www.slough.gov.uk/libraries  
Mrs Orgill  
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sciencemuseumgroup.org.uk/
http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
http://www.slough.gov.uk/libraries


 
 

Greetings 

To continue our celebration of languages spoken in our school please use the Italian 
greeting of 'ciao'. Please take this opportunity to discuss where Italy is on a world map. 
Mrs Patterson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Awards & Honours 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Staff Spotlight  
 
Name: Mrs Sama  

Job title: Class Teacher & Subject Lead for History & 
Geography  

When did you join WCPS: September 2016 
 
Favourite thing about WCPS: The children, parents and 
supportive staff  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Clubs & Activities  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 
School…  

 
 

 


